
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As you will be aware, Ruskin are taking part in an exciting DfE programme called Behaviour 
Hubs. Ruskin students took an initial survey in October to give feedback on their thoughts on 
behaviour. It is now time for students to complete the evaluation survey to again reflect on 
behaviour at Ruskin, considering some of the changes we have made. This will be by students 
taking a short survey (10 minutes) and this will take place in school. If you do not want your 
child to participate in the survey, please contact the school by Wednesday 7th June.  
 
There are a number of strategies we have introduced to improve behaviour within the school. 
We have recently introduced the ‘Chance, Choice, Consequence’ system at Ruskin to support 
with low level disruption in class. We have trialled this before the May half term and are 
continuing to make adjustments to this as we gather feedback from students and staff. We have 
also introduced a ‘Star of the Lesson’ to each lesson, where one student in each lesson is 
awarded the ‘Star of the Lesson’. I will send out further information on our new behaviour 
system in due course, but please see our ‘Chance, Choice, Consequence’ poster below that is 
displayed in all classrooms and links to our core values. 

 
 
We thank you and your child for your support with the Behaviour Hubs evaluation and our new 
behaviour system.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Mrs C Harrison 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 

 


